
 
 

 

 

 

 
Re: Results Day – Thursday 21 August 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child will be able to come into school to pick up their GCSE, BTEC and other vocational exam results on 
Thursday 21 August. Results will be distributed in the Y11 Canteen Area. Students will have an allotted time to 
collect their results based on their Year Group. These are as follows: 
 
Year 11 GCSE and L2 Vocational Results – 09:30 until 10:30 
 
Year 10 GCSE Statistics – 10:15 until 10:45 

 
If your child is not able to attend school for any reason on this day, then your child needs to email 
exams@birchwoodhigh.org from their school email address to inform us of who they give permission to pick 
up their results. On the day if that named person also brings with them a signed note and some ID we will be 
able to release the results to them. We do not email out results. We can however post out results if a stamped 
addressed envelope is brought into school. We will also release results on the Arbor Portal (in the ‘My Exams’ 
section) from 12 o’clock. 
 
Please contact the school if you have any further questions. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr D Heaton 
Associate Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:exams@birchwoodhigh.org

